GREENE CENTRAL SCHOOL, GREENE, NY
VOTING TOTALS — TUESDAY, MAY 16, 2017

Chairperson and District Clerk, Donna M. Utter, declared the polls open for voting
at 11:00 a.m. Voting was by paper ballot. The voting process was held in the
lobby of the Auditorium of the South Canal Street Building, Greene, New York.

POLL ATTENDANTS FOR THE VOTING PROCESS WERE AS FOLLOWS:
11:00 — 1:00 Mrs. Barbara Benstein
Mrs. Brenda Corey

1:00 - 3:00 Mrs. Ruth Koerts
Mrs. Sharon Davis

3:00 — 5:30 Mrs. Kathy Pilkington
Mrs. Sue Carlin

5:30 - 8:00 Mrs. Holly Mohr
Mrs. Donna Utter

Chairperson and District Clerk, Donna M. Utter, declared the polls closed at 8:00
p.m. and announced the results as follows:

TOTAL REGISTRATION: 350 (16 Absentee Ballots)

PROPOSITION: BUDGET: “"Shall the Greene Central School District be
authorized to expend the total amount of $26,168,454.00 during the school year
2017-2018, and to levy the necessary tax therefore?”

Yes — 247 No - 102

BUDGET PROPOSITION PASSED.

BOARD CANDIDATE SEATS: Three at large board member seats were up for
election. Two terms to run from July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2020 and one two-
year vacancy to finish the term of Ethan Day, commencing May 17, 2017 to June
30, 2019. Votes were cast as follows:

*Elected Nicholas R. Drew 263 (three year term)
*Elected Douglas Markham 254 (three year term)
*Elected Jason Burghardt 253 (two year term)
Write-In Ken Pickard 70

There were 17 other write-in candidates receiving 2 or less votes each.

Nicholas R. Drew, Douglas Markham, and Jason Burghardt were declared the
newly elected board members.

Respectfully submitted,

Donna Marie Utter
Chairperson & District Clerk



